
 

 

 

UPDATE ON INDIRECT-SHAREHOLDER´S POTENTIAL SALE PROCESS 

 

Madrid, April 22, 2015, 

Empark, S.A. (“Empark”) announces that, further to its statement on June 4, 2014, its 

board of directors has been informed by the representatives of ASSIP Consultoría e 

Serviços, S.A., that Grupo Portugália, A. Romarim, S.A. and the shareholders of A. 

Silva & Silva – Imobiliario e Serviços, S.A. (“ASSIS”) have entered into exclusivity 

agreements with Vinci Park, S.A. (“Vinci Park”) in relation to the potential sale of 100% 

of their shares in ASSIP – SGPS, S.A. and ASSIS, respectively.   

Furthermore, Empark’s board of directors was informed by the representatives of ES 

Concessões, ESIF, Ahorro Corporacion, TIIC and Mellopark (jointly the “Financial 

Investors”) that they have also entered into an exclusivity agreement with Vinci Park in 

relation to the potential sale of 100% of their shares in Empark. 

The period of exclusivity related to the aforementioned agreements is set to allow Vinci 

Park to complete its due diligence and  for parties to work on a potential sale and 

purchase agreements to be concluded. 

The exclusivity agreements do not require the parties to enter into a transaction and 

there can be no assurances that one will occur. 

As a reminder, Empark shareholders are: 

 

 


